Membership Committee Report for January 24, 2023, Board Meeting

The Membership Committee did not meet in December. We used our time to place reminder calls to annual members still needing to renew for 2023. Our next meeting is tomorrow at 10am.

Membership Numbers: As of the beginning of January, we have 2,271 members.

Membership Outreach: Representatives from the Membership Committee will be meeting with Katie Hall of HR on February 8th to discuss ways to make OSURA more visible to retiring OSU faculty and staff.

<u>Coffee Hour:</u> We had 3 retirees attend the January 12 Coffee Hour. One retiree, Randy Moses, has joined the organization along with his wife, whom he said was very interested in our activities.

<u>Associate Member Applications:</u> We had one Associate Member Application for another member of the Photo Society which was approved.

<u>Annual Renewal Drive:</u> We finished up our renewal efforts with reminder calls made to annual members in December. We had a 35% renewal rate after reminders were done for 2022.

Submitted by: Sandy Bell Membership Committee Chair